
From: Peter Heath [mailto:Peter.Heath@london.gov.uk]  

Sent: 10 June 2016 16:24 
To: Batelaan, Elise - E&E 

Subject: RE: Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Core Strategy – Consultation on Additional Documents 

 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Mayor of London on your additional documents.  
 
The Mayor wishes to make no additional comments as a result of these documents, the Mayor does 
not wish to amend his views on your Core Strategy. 
 
Best Wishes 

Peter Heath  
Senior Planner  
Spatial Strategy Team  
Greater London Authority  
Tel : +44 (0)20 7983 4369  
Fax: +44 (0)20 7983 4706  

Email : peter.heath@london.gov.uk  
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